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Design and construction of the briquetting line, including specialized equipment 
for the municipal operator - "Public Services Cimislia" Municipal Enterprise 
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5 February 2018, 14:00 

Cimișlia Mayoralty 
 
Participants  
2 representatives of 2 companies attended the meeting 
 
UNDP Moldova 
1. Ecaterina Meaun MEBP Procurement Officer 
2. Ion Muntean MEBP Consultant 

 
 
Background: 
On 26 January 2018 UNDP Moldova issued an Invitation to Bid for the Design and Construction 
of a briquetting line in Cimișlia. The purpose of the Pre-bidding Conference is to clarify some 
aspects related to the procurement procedures as well as various technical aspects of the 
requirements. 
 
The deadline for submission of bids is 16 February 2018, 15:00 local time. Bids can only be 
submitted using the UNDP’s e-tendering platform. Bidders should follow the instructions for 
bidders published on tender’s website.  
 
The bids will be opened on 16 February 2018, 16:00, in the presence of bidders who choose 
to attend the bid opening.  
 
According to the solicitation documents the bidders shall submit their bids for the design and 
construction of a briquetting line. 
 
The meeting was conducted in 3 sessions: 

1. Presentation of the requirements to the tender (technical aspects) 
2. Site visit 
3. Questions and answers 

 
1. Presentation of the requirements to the tender (technical aspects) 
• PEBM representatives presented the general terms of the tender  

 
• The mayor of Cimislia City Hall announced that the repair works for the building 

where will operate the briquetting line are in progress  
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2. Site visit: 
 

• The potential bidders examined the location. 
• At the present stage, no intervention works to the floor are required. 
• The installed power of the equipment will be calculated at the design stage. 

 
3. Questions and answers: 

 
1. The size of the wood chips produced by the portable chopper coupled to the tractor (30 
mm to 50 mm) is not clear enough, it is the length or width. 
Answer: The maximum size has to be considered. 
 
2. The size of the wood chips at the entrance to the hammer mill indicated is 30 mm -50 mm. 
It is not clear what size is being considered. 
Answer: The maximum size has to be considered. 
 
3. The output size of the shredded material of 1 - 3 mm from hammer mill is too small. 
Answer: In the tender documentation, the maximum limit of 6 mm will be adjusted. 


